APPENDIX G

Evidence of letters to Surface Water Entities and Region F



Hickory UWCD Management Plan

From: Hickory UWCD No. 1 (hickoryuwcd@yahoo.com)

To: monica.masters@Icra.org; scottm@ucratx.org; mcuwd@verizon.net; citymanager@centex.net;
ecorbell@bradytx.us

Date: Monday, May 13, 2024 at 09:30 AM CDT

On May 9, 2024, the Hickory UWCD convened in a public hearing alongside its regular board
meeting to examine the Revised Management Plan. At this meeting, the Board voted to officially

adopt the plan.

The plan and its appendices can be accessed by using the following links. The plan in its entirety
even using a Zip progam was too large to attach.

The Management Plan:
https://hickoryuwcd.org/HICKORYMANAGEMENTPLAN.PDFE

Appendix A:
https://hickoryuwcd.org/HICKORYMPAPPENDIXA.PDF

Appendix B:
https://hickoryuwcd.org/HICKORYMPAPPENDIXB.PDF

Appendix C:
https://hickoryuwcd.org/HICKORYMPAPPENDIXC.PDFE

Appendix D:
https://hickoryuwcd.org/HICKORYMPAPPENDIXD.PDF

Appendix E and F:
https://hickoryuwcd.org/HICKORYMPAPPENDIXEANDFE. pdf

Appendix G will be the proof of this email to UCRA, LCRA, Menard County WCD, City of San
Saba and City of Brady.

If you have questions, comments, or would like a hard copy or a different format, please, don't
hesitate to email me or call me at 325-597-2785.

Thank you,
Angelina Deans
Asst. Mngr.

Hickory Underground Water Conservation District No. 1
PO Box 1214 * 111 E. Main
Brady, TX 76825
325-597-2785 phone
http://www.hickoryuwcd.org



